
Eid Mubarak! 

It has been lovely to see 
that our families have 

had lots of fun 
celebrating Eid this 

weekend. The family Iftar 
at school was well 

attended before the 
holidays and was a great 

success! 

The King’s 

Coronation
On Friday 5th May, we are 

inviting families in from 
3pm to bring your own 

picnic and enjoy 
activities organised by 
school. We are really 

looking forward to sharing 
this special time with you. 

We are going 

to Oxford!!!
In March, our dancers 

entered regional heats for 
a national competition 

and our eldest dancers got 
through! Thanks to the 

generous donations from 
our school community, 

they are now heading off 
to Oxford to compete in 

the finals! 

WELCOME

A message from 

Miss Froggatt

The Summer term has 
begun well and pupils 

have returned fresh 
and ready to work 

hard and be kind. A 
special mention goes 

to Mr Longdon for 
successfully 

completing the 
London Marathon, 
we are so proud of 

him and his 
achievement! 

Everyone a leader, 
everyone a learner-
pupil groups have 

started with the 
Estates Team learning 
about the boiler room 
and how it will NEVER 

break down-
especially on a snow 
day! The SCOF team 
(School Council of 

Food) have met with 
Chris the Cook to 

discuss healthy foods 
they would like to eat 
and the Foundation 

pupils have requested 
to have a ‘Phonics 

Experts’ team! 

April 2023

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
PAULA, can you make sure dates are put on here before sending out please. 

Bosworth Primary/Riverside Primary Alumni!

Did you used to come to this school or have family members that came here? 

Would you be happy to come in to school and share what your job is now? We are 

looking to celebrate former pupils of this school on our Alumni Hall of Fame- do you 

know someone who could be one of them?


